EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

of the Opinion on
Proposal for a Regulation of the European Parliament and of the Council
setting a framework for energy efficiency labelling and repealing Directive
2010/30/EU

COM(2015) 341

Romania’s Chamber of Deputies recommends the European Commission to consult specialists in
the field in order to ensure that the information provided on labelling is comparable to the same
category of products and that it takes into account the differences between the types of
technology used for the basic function and the ones additionally implemented, especially for
improving energy efficiency.

It proposes to put forward for consideration the minimum harmonization at the European Union
level of the voluntary labelling which does not fall under the labelling framework regarding the
energetic efficiency specified in this notice.



